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7 December 2006
Service Announcement
Post Close Crosses
The purpose of this Service Announcement is to advise customers of a delay in the implementation of the Post Close Cross service that was due to go live on 11 December 2006.

Due to a technical issue that has come to light during customer testing, the launch of the Post Close Cross has been postponed and will now not go live on 11 December 2006.  We are currently seeking a resolution and will provide further information in due course.

The introduction of automatic execution in the ODTT segment between 07:00 and 07:30 and changes to various default sector schedules for securities trading in the SETSmm market that were announced at the same time will go ahead as planned.
Legacy Customer Development Service

Post Close Cross

To take account of the delay to the launch of the Post Close Cross Service, the default sector schedule for all sectors in the SET1 segment on Customer Development Service (CDS) will be amended.
The default periods PCCC (16:36) and PCCM (16:42) will be removed from the default sector schedule and revert to the existing structure as per the current live service.  There will be no changes to the default sector schedules on the live service.
TradElect

Post Close Cross

The enhanced Customer Development Service will also be amended in line with existing legacy CDS and the period rules PCCC (16:35) and EPCM 16:42 will be removed from the default sector schedule.

These changes will be performed at the same time as they are made to the legacy CDS. 
Administration

Customer Development Service (CDS)

Customers are advised to take either the Reference Data Changes service for CDS on Thursday 7 December 2006 - Service Channels S04 and S17, or to take the Full Reference Data Download Service Channels S04 and S17 on Friday 8 December 2006.
Additional Information

If you have any queries about this announcement or require further information please contact your Account Manager or the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939).

An archive of previously issued Service Announcements is available in the Technical Library section of the Exchange's Internet site 

(http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib).

If you would like to amend or add further recipients of service announcements, please send the revised email contact details to service.announcements@londonstockexchange.com.
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